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SEPTEMBER 

   THEMES 

   

    3  Building Up 

  10 Resurrection 

  17 Our Ministry 

  24 Purpose 

   

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

       3 The Light 

     13 Wisdom 

     20 Teaching Wisdom  

     27 Meaning of Life 

 

   SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

        3 Worship 

      10 Our Hope 

      17 Ambassadors for Jesus 

      24 Word to the Wise 

      

     

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

& Carter Middle School 

 

  

 

 

 

 

    Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

        

  
   God is at work, even when it “seems” 

that “nothing is happening”.  He is 

putting pieces in place, changing lives 

and preparing His people for the 

opportunities that are coming. 

    We can see how He is working in 

each others lives.  Growth in desire for 

the Word, commitment to fellowship, 

ministry to family members, concern 

for each other and involvement in 

making a difference in our community. 

    God has been helping us build 

relationships that are now creating 

opportunities to minister and lead.      

     We are finding increased areas 

where we can help our loved ones 

know that God cares and will help 

them through.   

    We will continue to seek ways to 

help encourage and build up the 

Missions that we support. 

    We will be hosting a Minister’s 

Meeting in September to try and 

strengthen the bonds and service to 

our community.  We will invite others 

to join with us on Sept. 27 to pray for 

our Schools/Students and encourage 

their youth to work together to have 

gatherings at their respective school 

buildings.  There will also be discussion 

on how we can help believers in 

nearby communities unite and see 

God transform their area. 

    We will be working with Community 

Leaders in “pooling” our efforts in 

serving the needs of our community.  

Encouraging struggling groups, 

building up others and seeing how we 

can work together will be emphasized. 

    We will be working 

with businesses in caring for their 

workers, becoming more efficient, 

working together and helping the 

community. 

   We will expand our efforts to unite 

the region on the “Pure Michigan 

Byway” designation for M-54 (that has 

received support from Flint to Saginaw 

already!)  

     

.Update on  

Lowell Mason 

 Prayer Walk Park  

 

 

   September 27th we will invite people 

to gather at the Lowell Mason Prayer 

Walk Park at 7 AM to pray for our 

schools and students. 

   We are looking at using the park for 

an early morning gathering for next 

year’s National Day of Prayer.  In June 

we are hoping to kick off a summer of 

Gospel Concerts by local Christian 

Singers.   By June, the flowers 

should be coming out.   

  #  1 

New Panels 

for Sign 

 

 

#2, 3 

Info Board 

Arbor Entry 

   We are praying that the money will 

come in to get the above 3 projects in 

place for the 2024 events.  About  

$7800 will be needed to complete 

these projects.  All donations will be 

recognized on our web page (can also 

have your donation used “In Memory 

Of”.  Levels of Giving include:  

Diamond:$5000 Gold:$1000 

Silver:$500                           Bronze: $300   

Patron:  $100             Member: $25    


